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Jamie Gray

From: Sharon Clark <sharonr.clark@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:41 PM
To: Jamie Gray
Subject: Agenda item #11-1

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
Hi Jamie, 
 
Please include the following in TC packet.  Thank you, 
Sharon 
 
Hello Mammoth Lakes Town Council: 
 

At your TC meeting, March 16, staff is presenting the Final Draft of the 
Mobility Hub Study and Program for your consideration. Do you really 
want to make a decision on the Final Draft without hearing from our 
community?  
 
It is appropriate to schedule a formal Public Review of the findings of the Mobility Hub Study. As a 
long time Mammoth resident, I think this is a critically important decision, to accept the study or 
not, and want an opportunity to share you my concerns with you. 
 
Thank you, 

Sharon R. Clark   
 
 


